## St. Mary's County Government

## COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY



James R. Guy, President Michael L. Hewitt, Commissioner Tom Jarboe, Commissioner Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner John E. O'Connor, Commissioner

November 7, 2017

The Honorable Deborah C. Rey Maryland House of Delegates 323 House Office Building 6 Bladen St., Room 201 Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Error corrections to the Alcoholic Beverages
Article

Dear Chairman Rey:

The Commissioners of St. Mary's County support the amendment of Sections 28-1310 and 28-1410 of the *Alcoholic Beverages Article* to correct errors as requested by the Alcohol Beverage Board of St. Mary's County.

We appreciate the introduction of this legislation and believe this legislation will benefit the citizens of St. Mary's County. We look forward to working with you on this and other initiatives throughout the session.

Sincerely,

COMMISSIONERS OF ST. MARY'S COUNTY

James Randy Guy, President

Michael L. Hewitt, Commissioner

Tom Jerhoe Commissioner

Todd B. Morgan, Commissioner

John E. O'Connor, Commissioner

CSMC/ab/sf T:/ALL/Consent/2017/216

Cc: Senator Stephen Waugh
Delegate Gerald Clark
Delegate Matthew Morgan

Dr. Rebecca Bridgett, County Administrator
David Weiskopf, Acting County Attorney

P.O. BOX 653 • CHESAPEAKE BUILDING • 41770 BALDRIDGE ST., LEONARDTOWN, MD 20650 PHONE 301.475.4200 \*1350 • FAX 301.475.4935 • <u>www.stmarysmd.com</u> • CSMC@STMARYSMD.COM